
Here is what is happening this Fall at the Park!
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	 Our children and youth mission     
groups are working together on 
this year’s Operation Christmas 
Child, a ministry effort to share the 
joy of Christmas with children 
around the world. Our children and 
youth will be making gift boxes on 
Wednesday, November 13. We 
need donated items to go in the 
boxes. 

	 These donations (suggested     
list below) should be new and will 
be collected during the weeks 
leading up to November 13. 
Donation boxes are in the hallway 
outside Smith Hall. 
!
• TOYS - small cars, balls, dolls, 

s t uffe d a n i m a l s , k a z o o s , 
harmonicas, yo-yos, jump ropes, 
small Etch-A-Sketch®, toys that 
light up or make noise (with extra 
batteries), Slinky®, etc. 


• SCHOOL SUPPLIES - pens, 
pencils and sharpeners, crayons 
or markers, stamps and ink pad 
sets, writing pads or paper, solar 
calculators, coloring and picture 
books, etc. 


• HYGIENE ITEMS - toothbrush, 
toothpaste, mild bar soap (in a 
plastic bag), comb, washcloth, 
etc. 


• OTHER - Hard candy and 
lollipops (please double bag all 
candy), mints, gum, T-shirts, 
socks, ball caps; sunglasses, 
hair clips, toy jewelry, watches, 
flashlights (with extra batteries) 
!
Pray for the children who 
will receive these boxes 

and help us make a 
difference! 


Donation Collection 
Now through  
November 13 !

OCC Boxing Party 
November 13  
6:30-7:30 PM

HIGH SCHOOL MISSION 
TRIP MEETING !
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BASKETBALL TEAMS 
ARE PRACTICING !
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Don’t miss these stories!A QUICK GLANCE INSIDE:

BRIDGES MINISTRY 
SET TO BEGIN !
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Protecting Your 
Child is Critical

K i d C h e c k i s a s e c u r e 
children’s check-in system 
that enhances security and 
s imp l i fies the check- in 
process. It helps ensure no 
one can pick up your child 
without your consent.  
!
We know the importance of 
safety when taking care of 
your ch i ld .  By us ing 
K idCheck , you can be 
assured your child’s security 
is a top priority. Parent/
guardian accounts are free 
and s imp le to se t up , 
allowing you to control and 
m a i n t a i n y o u r c h i l d ’s 
information for quick and 
easy check-in. 
!

SPECIAL NOTE FOR 
ELEMENTARY STUDENTS: 

We will begin using KidCheck 
fo r 1s t -6 th graders on 
January 5.  Parents, please 
visit go.kidcheck.com  to 
create family’s free KidCheck 
account. Signing up is easy!

Children’s Sunday 
December 8 

During both services !
Our children will lead us in 
worship during both the  
9 AM & 11 AM services.


Sign up period is now open - BRIDGES 2014! 
What is BRIDGES?   
BRIDGES is a dinner group fellowship ministry for fun loving 
folks that enjoy good times 
!
Why are we doing this? 
To build relationships across the generations
!
When will the groups meet?   
Once every three months or so
!
Who makes up the groups?   
Adults of all ages (singles, couples, singles-again)
!
Where will the groups meet?   
At the choice of the group
!
How to get involved?   
Fill out an information card and place it in the basket at the 
Welcome Center by December 2; groups will be randomly 
assigned and communicated by January 1
!
Questions?   
See Jeff Allen or any member of the Family Ministry Team
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PARK-IT IN 
PFAFFTOWN 

November 9, 5-10 PM 
@ Buitendorps !

Fun, food, frivolity for 
youth and parents!

2014 DATES TO REMEMBER JANUARY 17-19 FEBRUARY 2 WEEK OF MAR 31 JULY 14-18

Junior/
Senior 
Retreat
!!

Super 

Bowl 

Party
!

High 

School 
Mission 


Trip
!

Youth 
Camp
!

YOUTH MINISTRY STUFF 
@YOUTHATTHEPARK 

Gatlinburg New York City

Every fall our youth travel to 
Ridgecrest with other churches 
from the Winston-Salem area 
for a weekend event. The 
weekend i nc ludes you th 
w o r s h i p , B i b l e s t u d y , 
recreation, great lodging, food, 
and fun.  This year’s retreat, 
“Christ is...” will be another 
great weekend. 


This is the last chance to 
sign up!  Turn in your 

deposit! See the youth 
web site for more details! 

Bus Station Ministry 
November 20 

6-7:30 PM FALL YOUTH RETREAT 
November 22-24  

Ridgecrest 
Here is what we are discussing on Sunday mornings… 

GOD’S JUDGMENT ISN’T SOMETHING WE REALLY 
ENJOY THINKING about. It can make us squirm a little. 
But we will never truly understand God’s love and 
grace until we understand His righteous justice.

HIGH SCHOOL NYC 
Mission Trip Meeting 

November 3  
6:00-7:00 PM

All interested high school youth and parents must attend this meeting. 
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STAY IN TOUCH WITH US! 
Address: 

College Park Baptist Church

1701 Polo Road

Winston-Salem, NC 27106

336-768-5870

www.collegepark.ws 

Email 
Jeff Allen - jeff@collegepark.ws

Youth - youth@collegepark.ws

Children - children@collegepark.ws 
!

Twitter 
@youthatthepark - Youth account

@creationkids - Children’s account

@collegeparkws - Church account


Text Message 
For text message updates sent to your 
mobile phone, send a text message to 
“40404” and type one of the following


• “Follow @creationkids” or 

• “Follow @youthatthepark” or

• “Follow @collegeparkws”
!

*Note that no Twitter account is needed 

YOUTH BASKETBALL SET TO START!

GYM  
SCHEDULE 
UPDATED 

RECREATION MINISTRY 

Monday though Friday ~ 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM 
Available for adults and/or children with adult supervision 
!
Gym is open at other times by appointment. Please email us 
at recreation@collegepark.ws with 48 hours notice.
!
Aerobics classes coming. The schedule for these classes is 
almost set.  Stay tuned! !
Interested in a 3-on-3 basketball tournament?  Please email 
us at recreation@collegepark.ws.

An important part of our 
family ministry is with 
parents, grandparents, 
and any adults interested 
in helping students and 
families become devoted 
followers of Christ.  To 
this end, we offer a 
discussion opportunity 
every Wednesday 
evening at 6:45 PM.  
Please join us in room 
E101 on the lower level 
of the Education Building 
as we grow together in 
our knowledge of God 
and His purpose in our 
parenting.


PARENTS 
IN-TOUCH


It is time to get this year’s Hoops4Him Basketball league started!   
Here is the practice schedule for the teams we will have this year:
!
Team	 Grades	 Practice Schedule
                                                          
Junior Boys 	 3rd-6th grade	 Tuesdays, 6:00-7:30 PM
                           
Intermediate Boys	 7th-9th grade 	 Tuesdays, 7:30-9:00 PM
                 
High School Boys	 10th-12th grade	 Thursdays, 7:30-9:00 PM
             !

HERE ARE THE DETAILS FOR THIS SEASON 
When?	 Practice starts week of Oct 27, games in December
             
	 (High School boys start practice Nov. 7)
                         
Where?	 College Park’s gym
            
Why?	 To create closer friendships & have a little fun!
                
How Much?	 $50 per player ($15 for additional players from 
     
	 the same family)  
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